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David Klein <kleinfx@gmail.com>
Thursday, February 1 l, 2010 3:08 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
New Forex Margin Proposal

In think this proposal is a very good idea for gold and oil trading, but very bad for currency. If this goes
through I will just open an offshore account. I couldn’t afford to do otherwise.
Do you really want the value of the dollar to be mostly controlled by foreign investors rather than retail
traders here is the states?

- David Klein


